Monday, 19 September 2011

Reference: Michael Doyle Civil Engineering

To Whom It May Concern:

Michael Doyle Civil Engineering has recently completed two important
projects on behalf of New Ross Town Council. They were both civil
Engineering contracts which brought their own unique challenges and issues.

On these projects | found Michael Doyle and his workforce to be exemplary in
their execution of the works and their attitude towards it.

They ensured the highest quality was always achieved and worked closely
with the Town Council to overcome many challenges present in both technical
issues and work logistics.

Final accounts were always agreed with great fairness and | would not
consider them to be claims conscious.

They are about to embark on another major infrastructural project for New
Ross Town Council, and we look forward to yet another project being
successfully completed by them

| have no hesitation in recommending Michael and his workforce for any

further projects they may tender for and wish them every success for the
future.
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